From: Pops Smith

To: Elisa Rodriguez
Subject: Planned Monument on Fox Ridge Road
Date: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 4:44:00 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

I see people slide up into the median in snowy weather and snow plows pile snow in that area on both sides. Seems
like an increased safety hazard there plus an extreme waste of money, we haven’t needed signage or a monument for
the past 17 years. It’s not that spectacular of an area . Anyways just my two cents, have a nice day!
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